
 

 

 
       

 
 

 
   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

April 16, 2009 

National Institute for Aviation Research (NIAR) 
1845 Fairmount Street      
Wichita, KS 67260 

Attention:  Walter R. Lee / Director of Quality & Performance 
Subject: Approval letter 

Mr. Lee, 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your company is now considered an approved supplier 
for Honda Aircraft Company, Inc. during our Type Certification phase.  

This approval is issued on the condition that your company continues to comply with the 
Purchased Items Inspection Plan (PIIP) and maintain acceptable product delivery 
performances. 

Honda Aircraft Company, Inc. Quality Assurance may elect to audit your facility at any 
time during or prior to a


